
Hello everyone, I hope you and your family are staying safe and doing well.

Yesterday I sent out an email with a brief outline of the Paycheck Protection Program. I
really feel like this is the most important program put in place to help almost every
small business owner.

Senator Rubio has a good Frequently Asked Questions for Small Businesses
concerning the Paycheck Protection Program document on his website. I encourage
EVERY small business owner to review this document. Below is the link.

Paycheck Protection Program FAQs for Small Businesses

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you!
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